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May 20, 2022
Douglas Fink
President
Pennsylvania Paper and Supply
215 Vine Street

Scranton, PA 18503

Dear Douglas:

I would like to extend my warmest congratulations as you celebrate 100 years of Pennsylvania Paper and
Supply. For 100 years, the PPS name has been associated with customer satisfaction and innovative, cost-

effective business solutions.

In 1922, your grandfather, Jacob Fink, had a vision to supply local grocers with paper bags and started
Pennsylvania Paper Supply on the foundation of three values: listen to the customer, fill their needs, and do
it better than anyone else. Over the past century, those principles guided your grandfather and father, and
they continue to influence the work you do as president. You continue to strive to grow the company and
meet the demands of a changing world, but you never stray from your grandfather’s core values. Your
efforts preserve your father and grandfather’s legacy while taking the business to new heights has been

impressive.

Businesses like yours are the foundation of the American economy, but as a third-generation family-owned
business, you know that running a business is no small feat. I admire your family’s dedication to growing
your business to service customers across the country while keeping your roots firmly in the heart of
Northeastern Pennsylvania. When PPS gained national recognition from its feature in the opening credits of
The Office, you welcomed the recognition and the fans who came to Scranton to visit the home of their
beloved show. As you grow and adapt to new challenges and celebrate new successes, I know you will
continue to be a leader in the marketplace.

I am honored to join you in recognizing this incredible milestone. You have made your father and
grandfather proud by keeping their vision alive. As a family-owned and operated business, you represent
the best of the American entrepreneurial spirit that sustains our economic prosperity. As you look forward
to your next century in the paper and supply business, [ wish you the best for continued success and another

prosperous 100 years.

Sincerely,

A G~

Matt Cartwright
Member of Congress
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